
Department of Justice

Memo
To: Joe Nye

From: Melody Braswell

Date: August 14, 2018

Re: Respectfully request a non-substantive change for the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation – Crime Statistics Management Unit.

Minor, non-substantive changes were made to questions based upon results from the initial pilot
study.  More details can be found in the final report.
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